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Dear Parents and carers 

Thank you to all of you who have been in contact with us in the last day for clarification over 

the home learning.  We had to respond quickly and hopefully the information below will help 

to make things a little easier for you.  

Firstly, apologies for the errors on some of the links.  We have been working today to sort 

them out and the home learning menus on the website should now be correct.  

https://www.cromfordcofeschool.com/website/learning_plans/513526 

Our remote learning will look different this time compared to the previous lockdown in March, 

there are many more resources available to us and we are all being encouraged to use 

online work where possible. 

White Rose Maths 

The home learning menus are linked to White Rose Maths as before.  The links to the video 

content are on the menu, but the worksheets are now on a paid subscription area and we 

are not allowed to upload them to the website.  We have placed an order for workbooks with 

all the maths sheets for this term.  We will let you know as soon as these arrive and then 

arrange to get them to you.  

We have set up secure links to the resources  - please see below:   

Robins Maths Resources folder 
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/192jCG_xdWLikcxjJx-SAovMbVGVB-
yDK?usp=sharing 
 
Owls Maths Resources folder 
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1GEMM0U7e8BONboRFthIJq4Gs4R4lp44C?u
sp=sharing 
 

Eagles Maths Resources folder 
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1dp1WY-KXm3Dfh74yVZha-
E1VcQuOzLv8?usp=sharing 
 

Oak National Academy 

The government have set up the Oak National Academy to provide pre-recorded lessons 

and it is one of the recommended resources to use.  All of our English lessons are from this 
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as of next week and these just require a pencil and paper for the children to access.  We are 

not able to print these lessons off as we did previously.  We have been using this resource 

from time to time in school so the children should be familiar with it.  

If you are having problems with insufficient technology or data, then please get in touch with 

us so we can see what we are able to do to help.  

Zoom 

Tomorrow we are having an opportunity to join a whole school zoom meeting.  We will send 

out further information on a separate email.  

We will be setting up zoom sessions for the classes from next week. Initially these will be on 

a Monday, Wednesday and Friday.  

9:30am for Robins 

11:00am for Eagles and Owls.  

Seasaw and Purple Mash 

The Robins will continue to use ‘Seasaw’ to upload their work.  We have also enabled the 

‘2email’ function on Purple Mash for the Owls and Eagles so that they can contact staff 

directly. Please get in touch if they don’t remember their login details.  If you would prefer, 

you can email us any work the children do at home. 

Collecting belongings 

If children have left items at school which you wish to collect, then we will be able to arrange 

this on Friday, from 9am  – 11am.  Please contact us in advance so we can have the items 

ready to collect.  

Thank you for your ongoing support.  As always, please call or email us if there are any 

questions.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Liz Foster 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 


